St Day and Carharrack Primary School

17th September 2018
Headteacher: Susannah Storey

email: secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk
Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had a great first week back with lots of exciting learning happening across the school. Thank you to everyone for making our Roald Dahl such a success – pictures to follow in our weekly newsletter at the end of this week. 

Please find attached a ‘Calendar 2018-2019’ which gives key dates across the year including INSET days. At this stage it is impossible to ensure that all dates have been set but it will give you a good idea of school term-times so that you can plan forthcoming holidays during this time and not during the school week. Any dates that need to be added during the year will appear on the newsletter. 

Our new website and twitter will be launched this week once IT issues have been resolved, we apologise for the delay. The website will include an online calendar and all the letters that we send out as we are aware that some letters are not making it home. Class Teachers are working very hard to ensure letters reach you and now have a class noticeboard containing important letters if your child is absent. 
This Wednesday, we have a whole school SCIENCE AWE AND WONDER day planned with a travelling company delivering workshops to every class. This has been fully funded by the school. 
Please join us this Friday afternoon for an informal  ‘Open Classrooms’- come and meet your child’s teacher and see how your child has settled in. Parents can arrive from 2.45pm. We hope the weather will remain fine for you to bring a picnic and there will be a mobile food van serving food at a discounted price from 3.45pm. Stay and have a catch up with friends, meet governors and welcome new parents. 
Thank you to all the parents who have returned all the essential forms on time – this has been a great support. 
Thank you for supporting us with walking to school. We are asking for your co-operation to keep the road car free between the hours of 8.30-9.30 and 2.45-3.45. Sunny Days Nursery will be supporting with this. 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Friday. 

Yours sincerely

Susannah Storey

Headteacher


